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                                                                                                                                                   Head of Academy: Tania Findlay MBE
			                                                             Executive Headteacher: Mr Craig Hayes B.ED (Hons)

27th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Non-Uniform Day on Friday 4th July. 
Please bring in your donations for the PTA Summer Fayre on this day.
We are inviting pupils to wear suitable non-uniform on Friday 4th July and bring in luxury items to donate for the tombola, raffles and other stalls at the PTA Fayre. This could be chocolates, biscuits, bath products, unwanted gifts and toys etc. These can be taken straight to class in the morning.
If you are donating alcohol, please bring it to the academy office so we can keep it safe.
NJA PTA Summer Fayre is on Wednesday 9th July from 3.30pm – 5.30pm.
The NJA PTA Summer Fayre is on Wednesday 9th July 2025. All families, friends and the local community are invited to attend to support our fantastic annual summer fundraising event. The Fayre opens at 3.30pm. Please queue up at the side green gate at the front of the academy, leading onto the field. Please bring all your spare change as the stalls are mainly taking cash at the Summer Fayre. We look forward to welcoming you all on the day.

Can you help us on the day of the Fayre?
We would be grateful for any offers of help on the day of the Fayre. There are stalls to set up, cake donations to sort and we would really appreciate any extra helping hands. If you are free to assist us, please contact the academy office on 01637 874543.
Thank you for your kind donations and support. 
We can’t wait to see you all at 3.30pm at the PTA Summer Fayre on Wednesday 9th July!

Yours sincerely,
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